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Emmaus Catholic Primary School has a commitment to the care, 
safety and wellbeing of children. 

 
 
 
 
 

This morning at mass Father Justel reminded us that we are all called to follow in Jesus’ 
footsteps for others. We have many wonderful people in our community doing just that.  
I am very grateful for the amazing parents, teachers and students that make up our Emmaus 
Community. Yet again it was another busy week that would not have been possible without 
people giving more of themselves for the benefit of others.  
 

On Sunday afternoon Year 4P celebrated their First Eucharist. They presented prayerfully, 
respectively and confidently to our priests Maurie and Justel led by their very passionate and 
dedicated teachers, Adrian, Jade and Katie. Thank you goes out to the many families who 
supported these children and the teachers who gave up their Sunday afternoon to attend the 
mass. A big thank you to Lorraine, our Deputy Principal and Religious Education Leader for 
helping the Year 4 teachers prepare such a beautiful mass. 
 

Then on Wednesday our play area was full of book characters parading around the asphalt to 
celebrate ‘Book Week’. Both students and parents had gone to so much trouble to creatively 
construct costumes. Throughout the week students listened to stories, attended a book fair, 
purchased books, created artworks related to many fabulous books and wrote about “Reading 
Super Powers”. We were all very proud of the students who won a book voucher for their 
literary talents. 
Congratulations to -: 
Prep - Leanne, Keefe, Byianca  One - Mori, Eliana, Kaitlin    Two - Jenika, Marian 
Three - Sienna, Richie, Alara   Four - Hollee, William, Brian 
Five - Lana, Alessia, Noel  Six - Kyle, Stacey 
They received a $15 voucher to use at the Book Fair. 
Thank you to Chiara, Katie, Marian, Sarah, Briana, Mary Dennis, Tania and Julie. These 
teachers worked tirelessly as our Book Week Committee to create the week’s activities and to 
make sure we all had a lot of fun. 
 

We are also very grateful for our Parents and Friends Committee who are also a very 
important part of our Emmaus community. They give up their own time to meet regularly to 
plan and organise many fun activities for our students. This week they have been counting the 
money for the chocolates, organising the Subway Lunch and preparing the Footy Fun Lunch. 
They are working very hard to raise money for us to use in our outdoor areas.  
It is wonderful to be a part of a community who value each other. Thank you everyone. 
 
Jackie 

 

                                                              THE BOOK WEEK PARADE 

                                                                                                                             

Thursday 22ndAugust, 2019 
 



 
 

SCHOOL FEES 
We are approaching the end of 3rd Term and all of the school fees need to be 
finalised by the 22nd September. To continue to provide the wonderful learning 
environment and resources we do at Emmaus we need our families to honour 
their commitment to pay their school fees on time. We understand unexpected 
financial strains, but if this is the case, you will need to make an appointment to 
chat this through with Jackie Byrne, our new Principal.  

 
 

FUNDRAISING EVENTS 
Chocolate money is now OVERDUE. Notes have been sent home to remind 
parents to send the money or the unsold chocolates back to school. Our Parents 
and Friends Committee would like to finalise the accounts on this fundraising 
venture. 
 
HOT DOG/FOOTY DAY LUNCH  - Friday 6th September.  Order forms 
have gone home today. 
COLOUR RUN FUNDRAISING EVENT - 20th September. 

 
 

INTERSCHOOL SPORT WILL BE PLAYED  AT HOME 
AGAINST CANA.  

 
 

NEWSLETTER PUBLICATION 
The Newsletter will now be sent home with the students fortnightly. This will 
eventually be phased out at a later date.  We ask that all families access the 
newsletter through the website and mobile app.  It will be published through the 
website every week.  We encourage families to install the Emmaus App on their 
phones to access the newsletter and other information. If you require assistance 
for the app please contact the office. 

 2020 RE ENROLMENT  
If your child is NOT returning to Emmaus next year, please fill out the 
information below and return to the school office.  
Please note this is for Prep to Year 5 only. 
 
NAME…………………………………………………..…GRADE………..… 
 
2020 SCHOOL…………………………………………………………………. 

SEPTEMBER 2019 

1 Fathers Day 

6 Hot Dog Lunch 
Footy Day 

11-13 Year 6 Camp 

20 Colour Run 

20 Last day term 3 
1.00 pm finish. 

AUGUST 2019 

24/25 Prep - 2 Blessing Mass 

30 Father’s Day Stall 








